Questionnaire for parent(s) of CSP candidates
		
	Name of student: 
	



Dear parent(s) of CSP candidates, 

The Fulbright Commission usually achieves a good understanding of the student’s goals, wishes and concerns as they move through the selection process. We understand that you, as parents, will also have thoughts and questions about your child’s participation in this program. We would like to ask you a few questions and offer you the opportunity to share any thoughts or concerns. Your answers will be treated confidentially. 

	How would you characterize your child? Please mention approximately 5 personality traits (for instance, go-getter, resourceful, introvert, sportive, social)

	




	Does your child find it easy to adapt to new environments and situations? If the answer is no, can you provide an example? 

	




	Do you, or your child, have specific wishes regarding their year in the U.S.? (For instance, location of the university, budget that is available, focus on a particular field of study, type of university, etc.) 

	




	Do you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s participation in the program?

	




	Do you have any relatives, friends or acquaintances in the United States? 

	



	Do you have any study abroad experience? If yes, where? 

	






Please submit your answers to Manon Kolsteren, Program manager, via csp@fulbright.nl 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this form! 
